
Please don't hesitate to contact any member of the Senior Leadership team if you have any questions or concerns.

If you have any content
suggestions for

upcoming newsletters,
please reach out to

Chantelle at
ccalder@freddouglas.ca

Appreciation
Reminder to RSVP for the Staff Appreciation dinner
and event on November 23, 2024. You can drop your

ticket with name at the lodge in the box at the front or
use the QR code.

Fred Douglas Society Inc.
Newsletter - October 2024

Residents at Fred Douglas Lodge will
enjoy a special turkey meal for

Thanksgiving.

Inkster Community Daycare kids will be
visiting with the Residents at lodge every

other Wednesday in October

Halloween costume contestHalloween costume contest

Upcoming Events

mailto:ccalder@freddouglas.ca


As a token of appreciation and to build team
spirit, all employees were offered free 

Fred Douglas Society Hoodies.

Staff can pick up their hoodies in 
Terry Rear’s office area.



It is with great pleasure that we announce Rick
Palas, our dedicated Building Superintendent a, has
been awarded the Spirit of Service Award for his

outstanding commitment and contributions to Fred
Douglas Place and Fred Douglas Chateau!

Rick's tireless work ethic, reliability, and attention
to detail have made a significant impact on our

community. Whether it’s ensuring the walkways are
cleared during snowstorms, attending to

maintenance tasks before anyone else arrives, or
going above and beyond to assist our residents,
Rick embodies the spirit of service every day. His

dedication to creating a safe and welcoming
environment has not gone unnoticed, and this

award is a testament to his unwavering
commitment.


